
 

 

NOTICE: BNSF Service Interruption - Train Derailment in 
Fenner, CA 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
BNSF reported an industrial products train derailment in Fenner, CA on Wednesday 
night. Both main tracks were impacted, with no route around. Fenner is approximately 
45 miles west of Needles, CA.  
 
Staged intermodal trains have already started moving and will have priority through the 
derailment sight.  The tracks were repaired yesterday but this derailment could impact 
service on traffic to/from California for 24-48 hours as the trains are backlogged.   
 
Please contact your STG Logistics representative with any questions. 
 


